
February Newsletter

We currently have a number of eye infections in the
school.  Please seek medical advice if you think your
child may have an eye infection. 

Tues: Brass

        P6 & P7 Swimming

Thurs: Confucius

         Spanish

         PE P4-P7 Mr Garrity

Fri:     PE P1-P3 Davide

Reminders

Eye Infections

Upcoming
Events

6th Feb:  Children's

Mental Health Week

24th Feb: P5 Trip to

Navan Centre Armagh

School Activities

School Closures: Friday 10th - Friday 17th February
School reopens for everyone on Monday 20th

Admissions: Post Primary Admissions
opens on Wednesday 1st February at 12
noon and closes on Thursday 23rd
February at 4pm.  Information has been
sent home with each Primary 7 pupil. 
 Transfer results are out on Saturday
4th February. If you would like to
arrange a meeting with Ms O'Neill, please
contact the school office.

Shared
Education

P3 & P4 - Wed 8th

Milk
The new term for milk started after the Christmas
holidays.  The price of the milk for this term is £15
(Jan-Easter).

Dinners and New Dinner Menu
The cost of the school dinners is £2.60 per day. 
 Please send in dinner money on a Monday and clearly
state what days your child will be taking dinner.  We
encourage you to pay for the month if you know what
days your child will be taking dinner _ every Friday for
example.
Anew dinner menu has been released and will start
after the mid-term break.  This will be uploaded onto
the school website.


